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San Bernardino United Relief Fund established for victims 
 

 

The County Board of Supervisors and the Arrowhead United Way jointly established the San 
Bernardino United Relief Fund for the victims of Wednesday’s tragedy. 
 
Donations will be used to address the needs of people affected by the Dec. 2 incident at the 
Inland Regional Center building in San Bernardino. 
 
Donors may text ‘SBUNITED’ to 71777 and will be provided a link on their mobile phones to 
donate. 
 
Checks made out to SBUNITED are also accepted by mail at Arrowhead United Way, 646 North 
D Street, San Bernardino, CA 92401.  
 
For more information, contact the Arrowhead United Way at (909) 884-9441 or visit 
www.arrowheadunitedway.org. 
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